
 
 

Dean of Teachers College 
 

Ball State University seeks a visionary, student-centered, and community-oriented academic 
leader to serve as the next dean of its Teachers College. Read a comprehensive leadership 
profile at www.wittkieffer.com. 
 
All inquiries, nominations, and applications are invited. Review of applications will begin 
immediately and continue until the position is filled. For fullest consideration, applicant 
materials should be received by January 31, 2019. Candidates should provide a curriculum 
vitae; a letter of application; a diversity statement describing one’s ability to promote and 
advance inclusive excellence; and the names and contact information of five references. 
References will not be contacted without prior knowledge and approval. Candidate materials 
should be e-mailed to the university’s consultants, Philip Tang and Andrew Bowen, at 
BallStateTCDean@wittkieffer.com. 
 

Ball State University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action employer. 


